
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF WINTERVILLE 

FISCAL YEAR 2025-2026 BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, JUNE 2, 2025 AT 6:00 PM 

WINTERVILLE TOWN HALL ASSEMBLY ROOM 

 
The recommended Fiscal Year 2025-2026 budget for the Town of Winterville has been 
presented to the Winterville Town Council and is available for public inspection at the 
Winterville Town Hall from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm weekdays and on the Town website at 
www.wintervillenc.com/budget. 
 
The Winterville Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on the recommended budget on 
Monday, June 2, 2025 at 6:00 pm at the Winterville Town Hall Assembly Room, 2571 Railroad 
Street, Winterville, NC 28590. The Agenda is available on the Town website at 
www.wintervillenc.com/agendas .Citizens are encouraged to attend. Citizens may also view 
the public hearing on the Winterville website at www.wintervillenc.com/videos . If for any 
reason you have difficulty accessing the Town’s video page, please go to the Town’s YouTube 
channel at: www.youtube.com/channel/UChejtVcuiD9O3_zzTrrBj4g . 
 
Public comments will be received during the Public Hearing. For questions or additional 
information, please contact: Donald Harvey, Town Clerk at don.harvey@wintervillenc.com or 
(252) 756-2221 ext. 2344. 
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